From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 11:04 AM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-11-17 7:54 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _ The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Aaron Wiebe

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am against the rate increase request by Hydro One. As Ontario has the highest price of hydro in Canada and rates keep
increasing while the company pays itself higher wages and does it's best to not care about it's customers.

Hydro One should be forced to indefinitely freeze their rates as well as a mandatory lowering or abolishing the time of
use system. The time of use system is clearly designed to gouge customers at the times when hydro are to be used
most. The hydro system has gotten out of hand and must be put back into proper management practices to ensure
comapanies are not gouging their customers and that the government isnt being burdened to pay for the corrupt
practices of hydro companies. Do not allow their increases.

Thanks

Aaron

-- Attachment --





